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What has been happening this week?  

In RE, the children have been finding Bible passages and thinking about thr Old and New 

Testament  

In English, exploring how authors lull us into a false sense of security!  

In Maths, More fractions! Comparing and ordering 

In Science , we used electrical symbols to learn about parallel and series circuits 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Taiisa and Dora for their RE Wanted Posters  

Headteachers Award: Flavius for respect and Scott for Perseverance   

Shining Stars: Theo D, Willow and Declan 

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“I really liked running the buzzer stall at break time. We raised £23” Lottie  

Reminders & Messages  

Thank you for supporting our Children in Need Fundraising and our Christingle Service 

 

A reminder please to provide your child with a water bottle. We no longer have paper 

cups.  

 

Our School Disco is on Friday 1st December. Help to raise funds for our school!  


